Scheduled Water Outage
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08-27-2020

The Town of Beaufort Public Utilities Department will be conducting maintenance and must turn
off the water valve that services all of the Professional Park and Beaufort Club neighborhoods.
This will occur at 10 p.m. on Sunday, Aug. 30. Water should be restored to this area by 4 a.m.

Monday, Aug. 31.


https://www.beaufortnc.org/publicutilities/page/scheduled-water-outage

